

The President

Mr Jean-Claude JUNCKER President European Commission Rue de la Loi, 200

D 320017 20.12.2017

B-1049 BRUSSELS

Dear President,

Under Article 3 (3) of Decision (EC) No 235/2008 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 11 March 2008 establishing the European Statistical Governance Advisory Board (ESGAB), the European Parliament and the Council shall each appoint three members of the Advisory Board, after consulting the Commission. The term of office of the members shall be three years, renewable once.

The mandate of the current members appointed by the European Parliament will expire on 31 January 2018.

Therefore I am pleased to inform you that, at its meeting on 6 December 2017, the Conference of Presidents, after consultation of the Commission, endorsed the appointment of the following three members:

- Ms Frances RUANE;
- Mr Kai CARTENSEN;
- Ms Mireille ELBAUM.

A similar letter has been sent to Mr Martti Hetemäki, Chair of the ESGAB.

Yours sincerely,

Antonio Tajani

Copy: Mr Roberto GUALTIERI, Chair of the Economic and Monetary Affairs